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Daily Guidance from Your Angels
Tarot has long been revered for giving detailed and accurate
forecasts. Doreen Virtue and Radleigh Valentine have created the first
deck of tarot cards that is 100 percent gentle, safe, and trustworthy!
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All of the words in this deck, as well as the artwork by Steve A.
Roberts, are positive and beautiful, while still retaining the magical
effectiveness of traditional tarot. The accompanying guidebook
explains the general meaning of each card and walks you through the
steps of giving an accurate reading for yourself and others. Rich with
symbolism and imagery—including angels, archangels, unicorns, fairies,
and mermaids—the Angel Tarot Cards will provide you with inspiring
guidance on your life journey!

The Archangel Guide to the Animal World
Messages from Your Angels is a sequel to the bestselling Angel
Therapy, 75,000 sold! This is a channeled book that contains uplifting
and fresh information from the angelic realm. The angels, including
Archangel Michael, provide healing messages that help readers to heal
from emotional pain, find their life's purpose, understand their love
life, and make decisions about important life areas. Doreen receives
many letters from people who find Angel Therapy a steady source of
comfort and guidance. Many people keep Angel Therapy next to their
bed, and open it randomly, like an oracle. Messages from Your Angels
will offer new levels of comfort, inspiration, and guidance, and will
function as a divination tool as well.
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The Light Seer's Tarot
Angel Tarot
The Psychic Tarot
Just like humans, each type of animal has its own soul purpose on
Earth. Birds, fish, insects and reptiles are on their own spiritual
journey. Some animals incarnate in service to humanity, while others
serve the planet or are here to grow spiritually through life on
Earth. The souls of animals, like the souls of humans, come from
different stars or planets, even from different universes.In this
book, which features unprecedented teachings on the animal realm,
Diana Cooper shares fascinating channelled information about the soul
missions and service work of many of the creatures of the world. We
discover the various planets or stars from which they originate and
what they come to Earth to learn or teach.As well as comprehensive
material about the creatures with whom we share the planet and the
particular angels they work with, this incredible book contains
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visualizations to connect with them and prayers to help them all.The
Archangel Guide to the Animal World will expand your consciousness and
help you see to the animal world with enlightened eyes.

Animal Tarot Cards
Do you ever feel that your prayers are going unanswered? In this book,
Kyle reveals how to use affirmative prayer to bring about positive
change in your life. You'll learn about the power of prayer, the
spiritual laws at play in the world, the Angelic Hierarchy, and
invocations and prayers to support you through all life events.

Guardian Angel Tarot Cards
A complete guide to the symbolism and use of Norbert Losche's popular
deck. Provides card interpretations on three different levels: the
cosmos, the human community, and the individual.

Crystal Angels Oracle Cards
Archangels are very powerful, wise, and loving guides who can motivate
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and heal you in miraculous ways. This deck of 45 oracle cards by
Doreen Virtue will familiarize you with the 15 archangels, give you
messages from them, help you to invoke them, and answer some of your
important life questions. You'll learn how to give an accurate
archangel reading for yourself and others with the help of the
enclosed guidebook.

Angels and the Ancestors Oracle Cards
Featuring the enchanting artwork of Josephine Wall, the Mystical
Wisdom Deck provides guidance for the present and inspiration for the
future. Archangels, goddesses, spirit animals, fairies and wonderful,
mystical creatures deliver uplifting messages and gentle advice to
help you get past all of life's challenges and get back to joy! The
Mystical Wisdom Deck includes 46 cards with a 64-page illustrated
guidebook full of hope and wisdom.

The Lightworker's Way
Did you know the cycles of the moon have a huge effect on our health,
our mood, our relationships, and our work? By understanding these
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phases, we can work with them to improve and empower every aspect of
our lives. InMoonology, world-renowned astrologist Yasmin Boland
unveils: -why connecting with the moon can change your life for the
better -powerful rituals and ceremonies for each moon phase -how the
moon connects us to nature and the cosmos -how to work out where the
moon is in each cycle -international New Moon and Full Moon dates for
the next 10 years You will also learn affirmations, visualizations,
and chants to use during each phase of the moon, and will discover the
role of Angels, Goddesses, and Ascended Masters during the New and
Full Moons. This is a book for all those wishing to deepen their
connection with nature and take their spiritual practice to a new
level.

After Tarot Kit
The Angel Tarot is nothing like a traditional deck of angel cards. The
72 angels of the Kabbalah (or Shem HaMephorash) are extremely powerful
heavenly beings that provide assistance to mortals while also ruling
over their hellish counterparts, the 72 demons of the Goetia. When
summoning an angel, their sigil (a kind of esoteric calling card) is
supposed to be drawn on a piece of pure virgin parchment in red ink.
To echo this color palette, the cards are made to look like fresh,
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pure parchment. The borders of each card are deep crimson, which
creates a striking contrast. The magical symbols are real. The artwork
is hauntingly divine. These aren't your Aunt Doreen's angel cards . .
.

Watcher Angel Tarot Guidebook
The World's Gentlest and Sweetest Tarot Cards After the successful
launch of their best-selling Angel Tarot Cards, Doreen Virtue and
Radleigh Valentine knew that some people were still wary of tarot. So
they created this 78-card deck and accompanying guidebook for highly
sensitive people who desire the accurate and detailed answers of tarot
cards, along with gentle words and images. Even sweeter than their
other decks, the Guardian Angel Tarot Cards provide a comforting and
safe way to get clear messages for yourself and others.

Bibliography of Occult and Fantastic Beliefes, vol.4 S-Z
In response to the tremendous success of "Good Faeries/Bad Faeries",
Froud has created an exciting divination kit that allows readers to
draw on the power of faeries to understand their lives and predict
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their futures. Includes color deck of 66 divination cards, a two-color
book, and instructions on how to read the cards.

Archangel Power Tarot Cards
Get even more depth from your angel tarot readings with Radleigh
Valentine's comprehensive guide to the use of, and the in-depth
symbolism behind, Angel Tarot Cards. In The Big Book of Angel Tarot,
best-selling author Radleigh Valentine follows up his groundbreaking
work Angel Tarot Cards with the definitive guide to the mystical art
of tarot. By removing the fear, worry, and secrecy from the process,
Radleigh is reintroducing the world to this language of the Divine,
without diminishing any of the amazing accuracy and detailed
information that tarot is known for. This fascinating book takes you
card by card through the journey of The Dreamer in the Major Arcana,
fully explaining all of the magical symbolism found throughout tarot.
You'll come to understand the importance of each suit of the Minor
Arcana and its relevance to your daily life, as well as develop a
-firm grasp of the court cards by getting to know each and every one
as if they're real people. Radleigh reveals the incredible insights
into your questions and concerns that arise from various card spreadsand also teaches you how to create your own! (Previously published as
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The Big Book of Angel Tarot by Doreen Virtue and Radleigh Valentine)

Moonology
The definitive guide to the Watcher Angel Tarot. Explore the myth of
the Watchers, angelic beings who abandoned heaven in pursuit of mortal
love. Learn how their story, drawn from the Book of Enoch, inspired
the Watcher Angel Tarot, a gorgeously illustrated deck which weaves a
gripping narrative of the divine becoming human and the human becoming
divine. With extended interpretations for all 78 of the cards,
including detailed information on the Watchers themselves, this book
is a must-have for any interested in the Watcher Angels, the Book of
Enoch, or the Tarot.

The Big Book of Angel Tarot
Angel Guidance Tarot Cards
Visionary Path Tarot
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Features a deck of 64 affirmation cards to help you develop your inner
wisdom. This title contains 128 unique pieces of art exquisitely
illustrated by two artists. It also contains a powerful piece of
wisdom on one side and an affirmation on the other to enlighten,
inspire and bring joy to your life.

Influence of the Angels Tarot
Angels' spiritual influence over human experience is beautifully
portrayed in this gilt-edge deck through classic-inspired artwork. The
184-page illustrated guidebook features in-depth descriptions,
symbolism and angelic messages. In addition to the 78 tarot cards, two
reference cards are included in this glorious set presented in a
deluxe box with gold foil accents.

Messages from Your Angels
Begin each morning by communing with your angels, using the 365
channeled meditations in this beautiful gift edition by best-selling
author Doreen Virtue. Each page offers a comforting and uplifting
message that sets a positive and healing tone for the day. This
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material also functions as a divination tool, as you can ask a
question and open the book to a thought that provides guidance,
support, answers, and encouragement. Daily Guidance from Your Angels
will keep you centered in peacefulness throughout the day, and will
help you remember that your angels are always beside you, ready to
assist you with every area of your life. A beautiful ribbon bookmark
bound into the spine is the perfect way to easily mark your place,
both morning and evening. This book makes the perfect gift for those
you love . . . including yourself!

Healing With the Fairies
Angel Lady
Tune into angel messages and experience their healing power. 44 Ways
to Talk to Your Angels brings you traditional and not-so-traditional
ways to meet your angelic guides. Liz Dean and Jayne Wallace show you
the signs of angelic presence and demonstrate the most practical ways
to get closer to these celestial beings, with each tip illustrated by
award-winning artist Sarah Perkins. Discover your angels in a mirror
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or a bowl of water, make an angel mist for healing, call upon your
angels with crystals and meditations. Learn how to ask angels to help
you with everyday needs and personal challenges such as healing a
relationship rift, letting go of the past, and sending healing to
loved ones.

Faeries' Oracle
Angel Tarot Cards
With the help of these 44 oracle cards, you can have a deeply personal
relationship with the amazing fairy realm and with the help of the
enclosed guidebook; you'll learn how to give yourself and your loved
ones accurate and helpful readings.

Oceanic Tarot
Mystical Wisdom Card Deck
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EDITION of undercover-collective "Paul Smith", probably
Melbourne/Australia - general purpose: mental hygiene in "esoteric
matters", special purpose: esoterism around "Rennes-le-Chateau and
Berenger Sauniere" - covering ca. 21.000 titles in 2017

Wisdom Cards
Explore the past, present and future with Oceanic Tarot.

Angel Therapy Oracle Cards
The 65 beautifully illustrated cards in this deck will create a
powerful bridge between your psychic abilities and the ancient
knowledge and meanings of the tarot; and will help you develop
intuitive insights about all areas of your life, including love and
relationships, business matters, and even career changes. This
fascinating deck will work for you whether you're a novice or are
already in tune with your psychic abilities. In the accompanying
guidebook, psychic mediumJohn Holland imparts techniques that he's
practiced himself and taught in his workshops, relating to colors,
symbology, shapes, words, card spreads, divination, numerology, energy
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centers, imagination, and more. By using the cards, you'll be able to
incorporate John's techniques when you do a tarot reading for yourself
or others.

Celtic Tarot
This easy-to-use deck is appropriate for beginners as well as those
experienced with divination cards. Angel Therapy is a powerful healing
and guidance process that involves working with your guardian angels
and the archangels (particularly Michael and Raphael). These oracle
cards and the enclosed guidebook give you action steps to take that
will initiate healing; help you release fears and emotional blocks;
and give you messages about your life purpose, relationships,
manifestations, and more.Each card features a gorgeous painting of
angels and a message or answer for you, and is suitable for both
children and adults. The guidebook walks you through the steps for
giving an oracle reading for yourself or others, and outlines the
extended meanings behind each card.

The Akashic Tarot
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Bestselling author, Doreen Virtue, brings you this enlightening book
on connecting with your inner calling; recognition of your higher
purpose; and spiritual power for healing. Doreen describes her innate
spiritual gifts, such as psychic communication and spiritual healing
abilities. She tells us how we all have these innate gifts, and
provides The Lightworker's Way as a guidebook on how to bring these
abilities to fruition. The Lightworker's Way will help you to set your
spirit free, teaching you how to have miracles in your life as an
everyday experience. It tells you how to divinely plan your life,
heighten your psychic receptivity, open your third eye, make peace
with God, and much, much, more.

Angel Answers
In ANGEL INSPIRATION, Diana showed us how to tap into the awesome
power of the angels. In ANGEL ANSWERS she brings us lessons from the
angels advising us how we should live our lives in the bewildering
modern world. From relationships with children or friends to
illnesses, from understanding why some people become addicted to drugs
or alcohol and how to alleviate their problems, to strategies for
bringing about greater equality in the world, Diana covers a vast
array of the biggest questions faced by humanity.Full of the wisdom
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and inspiration that she has gleaned over years of angel work, ANGEL
ANSWERS is the book Diana's army of fans has been waiting for and is
also the perfect introduction to her writing.

Loving Words from Jesus
On incarnating, human beings receive the mission of integrating divine
qualities into their thoughts, feelings and actions in order to
experience full spiritual autonomy one day. Initiatory science has
always used the metaphor of winged beings to express how it feels when
these powerful energies are re-activated in our consciousness. This
companion to The Book of Angels: Dreams, Signs, Meditations reintroduces an initiatory teaching from the early Judeo-Christian
tradition which defines 72 states of higher consciousness representing
the qualities, virtues and powers of God.

Animal Tarot Cards
Fairy Tarot Cards
Page 16/20

How To Download eBook Angel Tarot Cards A 78 Card Deck And Guidebook
44 Ways to Talk to Your Angel
The Cosmic Tarot
In this nondenominational book, you'll read 10 comforting and
inspiring messages in the collective voice of God's angels, who
already know the questions in your heart. Here, as received by
lifelong intuitive Doreen Virtue, you'll find Divine wisdom on
important topics such as your true identity, free will, relationships,
healing, spiritual and earthly fulfilment, and so much more. This book
can also give you guidance if you simply open it to a random page. The
messages in this book can be immediately put into action for health,
healing, life purpose and successful manifestation. 10 Messages Your
Angels Want You to Know will help you develop an even clearer
connection with Heaven. May the words in these pages open you to
hearing God's guidance just for you.

The Power of Surrender Cards
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Archangel Oracle Cards
The 72 Angel Cards
Angel Prayers
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